

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Syed Rizvi 5473 N. Shasta Dr. Glendale, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Rizvi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Amara Petroleum" at 4057 N. Green Bay Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Monald duon

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Mohamed Elmaki 5437 S. McCreedy Ave. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Elmaki:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 3801 W. North Ave. ("Deen Foods") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, concentration of existing alcohol establishments in the area of 3801 W. North Ave. and your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Kuldeep Oberoi 6006 S. 31st St. Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Oberoi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 1840 N. 19th St. ("Bobby Supermarket") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 31, 2007

Wajeeh Al-Turkman 5327 N. Mohawk Ave. #2 Glendale, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Al-Turkman:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Dino's Steak and Lemonaid" at 5560 N. 60th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Brian Green 7518 W. Fond du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Green:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2053 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive ("Wes's/Hazel's Place") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Dawn King 3327 N. 22nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. King:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Jeffrey Anderson 1025 W. Scott St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Anderson:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 26, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your appeal of the denial of a Direct Seller application be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your appeal. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your appeal.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File070190



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 31, 2007

Robert Weid 921 S. Madison Ave. South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Weid:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 26, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070190



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Joseph Corsentino 13545 N. Oriole Lane Mequon, WI 53097

Dear Mr. Consentino:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 26, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Junk Collector Truck application for "Joe's Scrap Metal Recovery" at 13545 N. Oriole Lane be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File070190

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Jennifer Garcia, Agent The 5th 2213 S. Mound St. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Garcia:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 26, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 815 S. 5th St. ("The 5th") be granted.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council voted to return your application to Committee.

You will be notified when your application is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 070190



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

August 1, 2007

Montal L. Hinton 3439 North 48th Street Milwaukee, WI 53216 Andrew M. Arena, Esq. Kopp, Arena & Bishop, S.C. 1110 N. Old World Third Street, Suite 515 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Hinton and Mr. Arena:

This is to notify you that on July 17, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2525 North Holton Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Montal's Lounge") be approved with a ninety (90) day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On July 19, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ninety (90) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 31, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by Attorney Andrew Arena, 1110 North Old World Third Street, Suite 515, Milwaukee, WI 53203.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of twelve (12) Ayes, two (2) Noes and one (1) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2525 North Holton Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Montal's Lounge") with a ninety (90) day suspension based on a police report and neighborhood objections.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., September 26, 2007 through midnight, December 24, 2007.

Very truly yours,

NALD D. XEONHARDI

City Clerk

cc: License Division

MPD

Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue

CCF 070190



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

August 1, 2007

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Keith W. Winters 2909 West North Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Winters:

This is to notify you that on July 17, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2911 West North Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Mary's Rainbow Inn") be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon a police report.

On July 20, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 31, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2911 West North Avenue in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Mary's Rainbow Inn") with a thirty (30) day suspension based on a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., September 27, 2007 through midnight, October 26, 2007.

Very truly yours,

License Division cc:

MPD

Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue CCF 070190